
Treasurer’s Report March 2019 

 
1. Sponsorship invoices are being sent to existing and new sponsors.  To date invoices with 

cumulative revenue of $200,000 have been sent and $81,500 revenue has been collected.  
 

2. We haven’t moved the restricted fund to GIC due to busy schedule for the provincial competition. 
 

3. Increase of staff signing authority has been sent to the bank, it’s has not been completed yet. 
 

4. BC Gov’t and ITA funding has been signed off for $300,000 for 2019 fiscal year. 
 
 

 


